
NIMAS	General	meeting	minutes	
May	18,	2016	

Meeting	called	to	order:		7:35	
	
Mr.	Zettlemoyer	
Our	next	parent	meeting	is	June	15	at	Hanover	Elementary.		This	will	be	the	elections	of	our	officers.		If	
interested,	please	look	at	your	emails.		Send	your	nomination	forms	to	our	PO	Box	by	May	27	
	
Early	morning:	
Jazz	today/	Band-	Thursday	/	Orchestra	–Friday	
Then	the	8th	grade	students	are	done.	
6th	and	7th	grades	will	continue	early	rehearsals.		
No	early	rehearsals	on	June	6,7,8	
	
Uniform	return	night	is	May	26	from	5:30-7:30	at	NMS.		Do	not	forget	the	plume	tube	and	hanger	
	
Trip-	went	well	
Departing	and	returning	at	St	Nicholas	went	well.	
Rained	at	the	zoo.	
Performances	went	well.		Orchestra-good,	Band/Jazz-excellent	
Stages	sounded	different	for	the	students.	
	
Auditions	for	next	year	will	be	held	by	the	end	of	the	school	year.	
	
Next	year’s	packet	will	be	coming	home	before	the	end	of	school.		
Enclosed	will	be:		the	handbook	for	parents	to	read,	band	music	for	band	students	to	practice	over	the	
summer,	and	information	regarding	a	google	link	that	will	be	used	next	year	
	
The	calendar	for	next	year	is	complete.		Will	be	sending	it	out	soon.	
Our	NIMAS	meetings	will	be	at	NMS	next	year.	
Next	year’s	trip	is	to	Pittsburgh.	EHMS	is	going	the	same	time.			May	do	the	dinner	cruise	with	EHMS	
	
Thank	you	for	all	those	who	volunteered	in	any	way	this	year.	
	
Kathy	Pelletiers:	
Minutes	from	April’s	meeting:			Approved	by	DeAnn	Plum,	Second	by	Karen	McLaughlin	
	
Mrs.	Hriniak	
Try	outs	for	next	year:		Majorettes-this	week,	flags-next	week,	rifles-	following	week,		Captains-		June	3rd	
		
Amy	Burke:		all	the	candy	is	sold	out	for	this	year.		
	



Carol	Lenig:			
Email	went	out	looking	for	volunteers	for	Board	positions	and	chair	positions.		Please	know	that	you	are	
not	alone	if	you	volunteer	for	positions.		There	are	others	to	help	you.		
Karen	McLaughlin	has	volunteered	to	chair	the	chocolate	bars	and	dine	to	donate	events	
	
Make	sure	you	remember	there	is	an	August	meeting.	
	
Thank	you	to	everyone	who	volunteered	and	made	donations	this	year	
	
June	meeting	will	have	elections.			
June	meeting-	incoming	6th	grade	parents	will	be	invited.		Trying	to	have	a	letter	mailed	home	to	these	
current	5th	grade	students.	
	
Adjourned-		8:00	
	


